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Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: August 27, 2025 
 
DRUG NAME: Cyclobenzaprine Tablets 
 
RECALLING FIRM: Unichem 
 
REASON FOR RECALL: Unichem announced a voluntary, consumer level recall of one lot of 
cyclobenzaprine tablets because the cyclobenzaprine 10 mg label was inadvertently placed on a bottle 
containing meloxicam 7.5 mg tablets 
 
FDA LINK: https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/unichem-
pharmaceuticals-usa-inc-issues-voluntary-nationwide-recall-cyclobenzaprine-hydrochloride 
 
OTHER DETAILS: N/A 
 
RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

Product Description NDC Number Lot Number Expiration Date 

Cyclobenzaprine Hydrochloride 
Tablets, 10 mg, 90 count 
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